
1

Regine Watson

From: Tyrone Collington
Sent: Tuesday, November 12, 2024 2:16 PM
To: Michelle Bailey-Hedgepeth; Vito Tinelli; Regine Watson
Subject: Fwd: SFY25 BJAG Award Announcement

 
Chief T. Collington, Sr.  
Bladensburg Police Department  
4910 Tilden Rd.  
Bladensburg, MD 20710 
(O) 301-864-6080 
(C) 240-462-3501 
Email: TCollington@bladensburgmd.gov 
 
Begin forwarded message: 

From: John O’Connor <Joconnor@bladensburgmd.gov> 
Date: November 8, 2024 at 7:47:45 AM EST 
To: Tyrone Collington <tcollington@bladensburgmd.gov> 
Subject: Re: SFY25 BJAG Award Announcement 

  
Good Stuff!! Thanks Chief  
  
John O’Connor 
Town of Bladensburg 
Grant Manager 
  

From: Tyrone Collington <tcollington@bladensburgmd.gov> 
Date: Wednesday, November 6, 2024 at 5:44 PM 
To: quentin.jones@maryland.gov <quentin.jones@maryland.gov>, John O’Connor 
<Joconnor@bladensburgmd.gov> 
Subject: RE: SFY25 BJAG Award Announcement 

Greetings Quintin and John, 
  
This is good news! Thank you for your hard work and partnership.  
  
Best wishes! 

Chief T. Collington, Sr. 
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From: quentin.jones@maryland.gov <quentin.jones@maryland.gov>  
Sent: Wednesday, November 6, 2024 4:56 PM 
To: Tyrone Collington <tcollington@bladensburgmd.gov>; John O’Connor 
<Joconnor@bladensburgmd.gov> 
Subject: SFY25 BJAG Award Announcement 
  

The linked image cannot be displayed.  The file may have been moved, renamed, or deleted. Verify that the link points to the correct file and location.

 

November 6, 2024 
Application Reference: 2024-BJ-0016 
  
Hello Chief Collington, 
Congratulations! The Governor’s Office of Crime Prevention and Policy has reviewed 
your grant application titled, “TOB RTCC - Violent Crime Reduction Through 
Technology Initiatives,” under the SFY25 Edward J. Byrne Memorial Justice 
Assistance Grant program, and we are pleased to inform you that your project will be 
funded in the amount of $40,000. 
Please accept this email as an official notice of our intent to fund your project with the 
backdated start date of October 1st, 2024. In the meantime, the BJAG Program 
Manager will be contacting the Project Director directly to gather any additional 
information needed to process your application in the Grant Management System 
(GMS). 
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Our office anticipates that the official award packets will be sent out via email in the 
upcoming weeks. If you have any questions, please email me directly at 
Quentin.Jones@maryland.gov. We also encourage you to visit our website periodically 
to view other funding opportunities that may fit your organization’s needs. 
  
Thank you! 
  
cc: Project Director- O'Connor, John 
  
-- 
FOR ALL FUNDING INQUIRIES: Please include in your email, the organization name and 
relevant Award Number  for current subrecipients OR  Application Number for respondents to 
a GOCPP Notice of Funding Availability (NOFA). Thank you. 
  

 

 

Quentin Jones 
Criminal Justice Grants Division Director 
Governor’s Office of Crime Prevention and Policy 
Quentin.Jones@maryland.gov 
410-697-9318 (Office) 
GMS IT Support: support@goccp.freshdesk.com 
Website | Facebook | Twitter  

  


